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Ref no. : KVM2023-A-011 

Date : 4th August 2023 

 

To: ALL OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS AND SUPPLIERS 

 

2023 Office Closure Notice on 11th August 2023 for KVM CSR Activity 

 

KITZ Valve & Actuation (Malaysia) Sdn Bhd office will be closed on 11th August 2023 

(Friday) because we have Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) programme, and we will 

resume our business on 14th August 2023 (Monday). 

 

We thank you for your continuous support and wishing our customers have a nice day 

ahead.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

KITZ Valve & Actuation (Malaysia) Sdn Bhd  

The Management 


